
New Contract with the US Department of Defence

Congratulations to our US team who just signed a major capital equipment contract with the US Department of Defence worth up to
$150,000,000!

Using customers are Army, Navy, Air Force, Marine Corps and federal civilian agencies. Following a 5-year ECAT contract that ended last year
and mainly consisted of the HAMILTON-T1 military transport ventilators, Hamilton Medical has prevailed against 36 companies to obtain the new
Patient Monitoring and Capital Equipment (PMCE) contract.

It covers the entire Hamilton Medical portfolio of ventilators and accessories for all areas of use from ICU to MRI and transport. It is a 5-year base
contract for $75 million until July, 2024 with one 5-year option period for an additional $75 million until July, 2029.
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